

March 9, 2022

Consumers for Dental Choice Attn: Charles G. Brown, Esq., Executive Director 316 F St., N.E., Suite 210 Washington DC 20002

RE: Campaign for Mercury Free Dentistry's Letter to President and CEO of Envista Holding Corporation, dated February 10, 2022 & the World Alliance for Mercury-Free Dentistry's letter to President and CEO of Envista Holding Corporation, dated February 22, 2022 (the "Letters").

Dear Mr. Brown:

I write on behalf of Kerr Corporation, a subsidiary of Envista Holdings Corporation, in response to the Letters. In the interest of efficiency, please direct any further correspondence on this matter to my attention at the address listed below or via email to aaron.wolmark@envistaco.com.

First, allow me to acknowledge the work of Consumers for Dental Choice and the World Alliance for Mercury-Free Dentistry. The focus on the health and wellbeing of dental patients, underprivileged communities and dental professionals and their staff is of shared importance and we applaud the goals of these groups.

As it pertains to the products referenced in the Letters, Kerr had previously ceased manufacturing all Alloy products, including all of our amalgam products that may contain mercury. We do not manufacture any other products containing mercury. Specifically, we ceased manufacturing these products in the third quarter of 2021 and communicated this decision to our customers in November of 2021. As part of this communication, we cancelled many of our customers outstanding orders for amalgams containing mercury and directed our customers to our other materials that do not contain mercury. We also engaged in a vigorous campaign to assist our customers in swapping their amalgam products containing mercury to materials that do not contain mercury. We ceased active marketing of the products in November of 2021 and expect all remaining inventory will be responsibly disposed of by the end of Q1 2022.

We appreciate your attention to this important matter and please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any additional questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Aaron Wolmark Senior Counsel

Cc: charlie@mercury-free.org